
                                        DISTRICT 1 Report for Assembly 
                                              June 7-9, 2019 
 
 
I am very excited to report the great news for District 1! 
Our District Panel has expanded since AWSC in February 2019. 
Our District now has an AA Liaison, Newsletter Chair, a new Secretary, 
and new GR. We have a total of 10 members coming to Assembly 
next weekend with eight voting members. We are hosting the 2019  
Service Workshop in Ocala, Fl. Look for Chairperson Katy M at  
Assembly as she will be selling tickets for the Event! 
Our District held a workshop in March “Finding a Sponsor’ with AREA 
Members making up our panel. We are planning to do a Workshop 
soon on “Conflict Resolution” and possibly combine with two other 
Districts.  
Our Literature Thought Force is now a Task Force and we are looking 
forward to having CAL for groups to purchase soon 
Alateen group continues to draw new members with several kids Parents 
driving over 50 miles to come to the Alateen meeting.  
In Gratitude to all Al-Anon members in District 1 and AREA 9. 
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone soon! 
 
Adrienne A 
District Rep 
District 1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


